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10th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent, 
  
Full school closure due to adverse weather conditions  
 
As you are aware, the Met Office have issued an amber weather warning meaning there is an 
increased likelihood of disrupted travel due to severe weather conditions. The impact is 
evident in areas to the North, West and South in particular.   
 
The safety of our staff and students is our priority and there are a significant number of staff 
who are unable to safely travel to work today. We have therefore made the decision to close 
the school to all staff and students on Friday 10th March 2023. 
  
Students are expected to access English, Maths (Sparx) and Science (Educake) work via their 
class TEAMS. 
 
I hope you can understand the reason behind the decision and please accept my apologies for 
any inconvenience caused.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr I Midgley 
Principal 
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